

Foothill-South Update

February 28, 2007



Foothill-South Update



 February 23, 2006 – Board of Directors certifies the Foothill-South EIR and chooses the "green alignment" as the locally preferred alternative.

 March 9, 2006 – Board of Directors approved an amendment to the Saddleback Constructors design/build contract to finish preliminary design for the "green alignment."

Preliminary Design



- 300 Engineers, surveyors, geologists, and other personnel involved
- Surveying for topographical data complete
- 124 out of 325 geotechnical borings performed
- Hydrology analyses and the run-off management plan being developed
- Study of 20 roadway and wildlife bridge crossings
- Coordinating with Caltrans, utility companies, County and City staffs, local landowners and Camp Pendleton
- Preliminary design will be complete in October

Permits Submitted



- U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service
- San Diego Regional Water Quality Control Board
- California Department of Fish & Game
- 106 Consultation with FHWA

Updated Schedule



Foothill-South financing now scheduled no earlier than 2010

The Next 12 Months



- Submit Coastal Development Permit application
- Complete preliminary design work
- Continue to process permits submitted
- Continued outreach activities at the local, state and federal level